
LMS PTO MEETING MINUTES 
MAY 13, 2019 

 
Board Members in Attendance: 
-PTO President: Jen Harren 
-PTO Secretary: Kris Viviano 
 
Principal’s Report: 
-Thank you for Staff Appreciation Week.  Gettysburg was a great trip this year, best group of 
kids ever.  Next years ‘s trip is tentatively scheduled for May 6-8, 2020.  SBAC testing 5/14-5/15, 
with the performance test on 5/16.  Climate Survey will be coming out soon for students, staff, 
and parents.  The Ledyard Prevention Coalition will have the Drug Prevention Survey. 
Continuing to prepare for the next school year, with the addition of the 6th grade.  
-​BOE and LEAF Report: 
-Not in attendance.  Voting for the 2019-2020 LMS PTO board will be posted on the PTO FB 
site 5/14-5/16.  
Treasurer’s Report: 
-$81 earned from school dance, $2278 earned YTD from the school store. Still waiting on funds 
from Color Run and Corn Maze.  Spent $78 for Administrative Day.  Spent $93 more than we’ve 
taken in this year so far.  
President's Report: 
-Discussed plans and prep work needed for 8th grade promotion ceremony on June 13.  PTO to 
set up gym for ceremony, set up rooms for dinner, and supply pizza and salads for students. 
PTO to arrange photo booth and DJ for dance.  Last day of school PTO will arrange ice cream 
for students, Jen and Laurie have volunteered to hand out ice cream to students.  Thank you to 
Jen and Laurie for their help with Teacher Appreciation.  
  
Chair Report: 
-School store: Inventory is decreasing, no more shopping will be done for the store at this point, 
Mentos will be sold at B1G1 for the remainder of the year.  
 
Miscellaneous: 
-LMS families are encouraged to join the LMS PTO Facebook page, monitor Ledyard.net, and 
the LMS PTO webpage(lmsptc.weebly.com) for events and volunteer opportunities.  
-Volunteer opportunities, June 13, graduation ceremony, 3:30-4:30 to decorate for ceremony, 
and 5-7:30 for dinner.  
 
Next PTO Meeting: 
Monday, June 3, 2019 @ 6:30PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kris Viviano 



 
 

 
 


